
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting Minutes 
10/09/2019 

 
Attendance:   Sandra Lane, Frank Montuori, Janet Montuori, Jean Reilly McGinn, Lara Sargent, Ken 

Perley, Jay Allen 
 
 
Updates: The Veterans Memorial sign has been hung on the telephone pole along Route 130 in 

Ellingwood Park. This sign is helping bring awareness to the planned Riverwalk. The 
group will monitor how it weathers throughout the winter. The other two signs still 
need to be placed at each end of the planned Riverwalk.  

 
 The group would like to set up a special time to have Andrea Cox talk about her 

experiences with The Summit Project. 
 
 Sandra talked about a Veterans Memorial in Lewiston that was beautiful and hoped 

that someone could take some pictures to get some ideas for the Bristol Veterans 
Memorial. 

 
 Veterans Day is Monday, November 11th. The group discussed what would be offered 

for the annual celebration at Ellingwood. It would be held from 8-11am. Coffee, tea, 
juices, muffins, donuts and assorted breakfast items will be offered to the public to 
celebrate Veterans. The group volunteered to bring the various drinks and food. Lara 
will issue a press release before the celebration to make the community aware and 
also put the celebration on the digital sign. Jean asked about bringing photo albums 
with historical pictures as a visual for people to check out while at the celebration. 

 
  
 
 
Next Steps: Host the Veterans Breakfast on 11/11/19. 
  
   
 
 
Next Meeting: Veterans Celebration – 11/11/19 
 
 
 
    
    
    


